Chengdu Vantron Technology Co., Ltd.

2022/5/20

Office of Engineering Technology
Federal Communications Commission
7435 Oakland Mills Road

Columbia, MD 21046

RE: CONFIDENTIALITY REQUEST FOR (Tablet / 2AAGETABSS)
To Whom It May Concern:

This letter serves as an official request for confidentiality under sections 0.457 and 0.459
of CFR 47. We have requested that the (Block Diagram, Schematics,Operational
Description, Tune up file , PCB Layout) required to be submitted with this application be
permanently withheld from public review.

The above documents are company proprietary information that could never get
into the possession of your competition).

Please contact me if there is any information you may need.

Sincerely,

Signed: r ¥R Wﬂ\j



